November 19,

Docket No. 030~03754
Byproduct License No., 06-00217-06

Mr. Thomas T. Martin

Regional Administrator, Region 1

U.S., Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7% Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Jear Mr. Martin:

I would like to express my appreciation for the time you and
your staff took to visit our facilities in Windsor. Most of
the issues we discuused centered on the performance of the
Fuel Manufacturing Facility; you did make one observation to
me on our Byproduct License operations, however, which 1
subsequently pursued with my staff. I am referring to your
comment on the cleanliness of our Outage Services Facilities.

Following our discussion, I met that same evening with the
Vice President of Nuclear Services, Bill Skibitsky. We agreed
with your assessment that no radiological or safety concern
exists Although our Outage Services Facility has an
excellent record for radiological controls and maintains the
strong anti-hot particle program you observed during your
visit, we nevertheless decided to perform a special review of
our current practices and housekeeping rules.

Once again, we appreciate your time and effort to visit the
Windsor Facilities and welcome your return at any time. If I

can be of any assistance on these nmatters, please don’t
hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

shelby T. Brewer
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